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Foundation Home Learning 
10th – 14th June 2019 

 

In what has been a rather wet and soggy week, the children have been stars as we have not been able to 

get out and about as much as we would have liked to (is it really June?). 

We have focused this week on everything that we love and celebrated the fact that we are all different 

and we all love different things. We talked about food, hobbies, friendships, animals and a whole range of 

varied topics, discussing no matter what we all love, we need to be respectful of everyone’s views. Giles 

Andreae has written many wonderful stories and we have read them this week such as I Love My Daddy, I 

Love My Mummy, I Love My Birthday, I Love You Baby….. the list goes on. The children have written 

sentences independently about what they love – it is so wonderful to see them applying their skills by 

themselves but most importantly – wanting to do it! 

In Maths this week we are recapping one less and have been reading the story Ten Little Princesses. We 

work with all children on knowing one less to 20 – if you see any numbers in the environment for example 

house and bus numbers, whilst out shopping etc can you ask your child what is one less? 

Home Learning: This week it is all about who we love and celebrating the special qualities that our 

families have. Can you make a photo frame/picture/collage of your special people that you treasure? By 

returning these to school, we will then display these in our ‘Understanding the World’ corner in each class. 

By returning them to school, we will take that as you giving permission that you are happy for them to be 

displayed. 

 

Dates for this term: 

Monday 1st July: Foundation and KS1 Sports Day 9-12 

Wednesday 10th July: Foundation Parent’s Evening 

Thursday 11th July: Foundation Parent’s Evening 

Thursday 18th July: Trip to Dartmoor Zoo – letter will be sent out soon 

Wednesday 24th July: Last day of term 

 

      

 

 

Foundation Coffee Morning – Tuesday’s 

in the café 8.40-9.30am – all welcome! 


